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Aloha Chair Keith-Agaran, Vice-Chair Rhoads and Members of the Committee,

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of HB 399 which requires the transfer of cash
or land to OHA as income and proceeds that OHA is to receive from the public trust pursuant to
article XII, sections 4 and 6, of the State Constitution for the period from 11/7/1978 to 7/1/2010.

These funds are long overdue to the Office of Hawaiian Affairs. We support this bill and urge
you to pass HB 399..

Mahalo nui loa,
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